
 
  
 

Dear Parents and Second Graders, 
 

The second grade teachers would like to welcome you to second grade!  Here is a list of the 

supplies that would be helpful for each child to have.  Many of these items can be purchased 

on sale during the summer!  Please put the supplies in a bag labeled with your child’s name.  

We would also like student names on the inside of the folders and the notebooks.  It is best 

that the students bring their school supplies during “Meet the Teacher Day” in August so 

that we can get things organized before the first day of school.  Thank you!  ☺ 

 

Needed: 

❖ 5 PLASTIC pocket folders: Red, Blue, Yellow, Green, Orange  

❖ 1 set of headphones (to use in the computer lab) 

❖ 4 composition notebooks wide ruled in any color or with any design  

❖ 2 boxes of Crayola crayons (24 count box) 

❖ 8 glue sticks 

❖ 2 packages of #2 pencils that have been sharpened – We would love Ticonderoga brand 

if possible. Many other brands break easily.  (no pencil sharpeners please) 

❖ 2 large boxes of tissues 

❖ 8 dry erase markers (any color) 

❖ 1 box Ziploc bags (girls: sandwich size / boys: gallon size)  

❖ Clorox Wipes (for those yucky winter months) 

❖ 1 ream of white copy paper  

 

Suggested:         

❖ 1 pink eraser       

❖ 1 highlighter 

❖ Water bottle to bring daily 

❖  Pump bottle of hand sanitizer  

 

 

The Second Grade Teachers 
 


